
Hi Class 5,           

 

I hope you have all had a nice break over Christmas and a good rest – 

you all worked really hard last term! 

I have planned some learning tasks for you to have a go at while you 

are at home. I want you to try your best when completing them, and 

don’t be worried if you find the activities tricky or get stuck. You 

can always ask me for help at 

a.mcphail300@ourladyoflourdes.durham.sch.net  

These learning tasks will hopefully be fun for you to complete and 

will keep your learning active at home until we are all back in class 

together. I also would like you to go on Reading Plus for at least 20 

minutes a day and to use TT Rockstars to practise your times tables. 

If you have any problems logging in to any of these sites then please 

let me know! 

I look forward to seeing your hard work and to be being back 

together in school as soon as it is safe for us to do so.  

 

Mr McPhail      
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